HHENZESTFEHE

HONG KONG AIR CADET CORPS

Dr. LEE Boon-ying, JP,

Ph D, MBA, FHKMetS, MCMetS

Director of the Hong Kong Observatory
134A, Nathan Road,

Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon

2009-08-10

Dear Dr. LEE,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to you for your very enthusiastic
participation in arranging an educational visit on 2009-07-24 for 40 cadets from 10 countries in this
year’s “International Air Cadet Exchange 2009”. The Organizing Committee of HK IACE and
Board Members of the Hong Kong Air Cadet Corps have also wanted to pass on their sincere
appreciation for your efforts in supporting the Corps in this important undertaking.

The aim of our program is to foster international friendship among young air-minded people through
culture exchanges. Thank you for your contribution in providing a unique element of Hong Kong
where reflecting the special culture’s mix of the modern Western technologies and traditional Chinese
practices. This was very much appreciated by all of our exchange delegates from total nine different
visiting countries who were first time set foots on Hong Kong. As well, we have received numerous
good feedbacks toward your organization that brought wonderful and memorable experiences to all
the participants in this year’s IACE program.

Again, thanks so much for your participation in our exchange program. I have no doubt that it would
not have been the success that it was without your presence. Please also convey my special thanks to
Ms LAM Ching-chi, Queenie, CMet FRMetS, who had done a wonderful job and without her

arrangement, our exchange would not be a success.

Very Sincerely Yours,
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Ag Squadron Leader Peter NG
Officer Commanding
International Exchange Unit
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